
    

     

   

 

 

      

     

       

 

    

   

   

    

     

2020 CIPP Stormwater Pipe Repair Project 

The City of Shoreline is beginning stormwater pipe repair construction soon at multiple locations 

throughout the City. You have been sent this postcard because you live near a location where 

construction activities will occur. The installation of composite liners to repair failed pipes will not 

require major disturbances but may cause brief inconveniences. 

Residents near a project work site should expect: 

• Construction work over multiple days, limited to Monday-Friday between 7am and 6pm. 

• Traffic adjacent to the work area may include lane shifts, reductions or closures with flaggers. 

• Access to nearby houses will be maintained. 

• Temporary loss of on-street parking may occur adjacent to work areas on construction days. 

• Brief periods of noise and/or odor (like plastic or glue) associated with pipe lining activities. 

Intermittent construction activities are currently scheduled to occur August thru October. 


For more information about specific project sites and schedule updates, see the project website: 

shorelinewa.gov/piperepair 

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager Lea Bonebrake by phone at 

(206) 801-2475 or email at lbonebrake@shorelinewa.gov 
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